
 

 

  

  

FGFOA Member Feedback Survey 

 

The FGFOA prides itself on supporting government finance practitioners in the 
State of Florida. Our goal is to align our strategic objectives and service 
offerings with the needs of current and prospective members, and we ask that 
you complete a short survey. Your honest feedback will shape the 
organization’s activities in ways that directly support your needs as a member, 
and enhance the FGFOA’s ability to support the government finance leaders of 
today and tomorrow. We thank you for the feedback and look forward to 
serving you in the future.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

The FGFOA Board of Directors 

 
 

Click here to take the FGFOA Member Survey.  
 

 

   

 

  

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cognitoforms.com%2FFloridaLeagueOfCities1%2FFGFOAMemberFeedbackSurvey&data=01%7C01%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7Cfb4a8b88aba94eb5671508d8095d92b0%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0&sdata=gPCxjq%2Bjkj49SmbWSTqvZyWuoYlh0pOqwYqAsWV%2FmvU%3D&reserved=0

